
 
 
  

  WRM Bulletin in Spanish  

  

The tenth issue of our Bulletin has been published in Spanish and distributed to Spanish and
Portuguese-speaking people. Future issues of the Bulletin will be published in both languages. We
hope that this innovation will contribute to broaden our contacts in this linguistic area of the world. We
are now producing two mailing lists -one for Spanish-speakers and another for the rest. Those who
wish to receive both versions of the bulletin are requested to let us know.
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